From: geiser@bendbroadband.com

To: SENR Exhibits

Cc: geiser@bendbroadband.com; reensweeney@bendbroadband.com GEISER
Subject: Whisnant"s House Bill 2027

Date: Monday, May 22, 2017 9:57:05 AM

Dear Senate Committee,

Whisnant's bill is a misrepresentation of the community's interests and needs. I've lived in Bend since 1973 and been
actively involved in the community at many levels including serving on boards of a number of different
environmental organizations. I've never even heard of the Upper Deschutes Conservation Council! That sounds like
a scam. | believe the Bend Park and Recreation District does a great job of representing community interests. They
certainly understand the community's needs better than Whisnant. Please shoot down Bill 2027.

Thanks, Peter

Peter Geiser

P.O. Box 581

Bend, Oregon 97709
geiser@bendbroadband.com
peter@oldstonebend.com
cell (541) 410-9645
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